

Dear Committee and Members,

Date: 20.09.2018

Time: 17:00(5:00pm)

Venue: Murdoch Library

Murdoch University Divers (MUD) Club Meeting Agenda Thursday 20th of September 2018

Meeting open

17:10 on 20th of September 2018

Roll Call

Present: David, Ian, Phil, Kesia, Raoul, Jules

Darren (MUENSA)

Absent: Brodee (South Working), Shelby (Classes), Todd (Report Due), Mark (Work)

Previous minutes

The Chair needs to review the previous minutes, and discuss any faults or changes with them. If they are acceptable, the Chair should move to accept them. This is a normal motion (seconded, passed).

Item 1.8: Open

Item Open till next meeting

Clean up Dive has been organised for the 14th of October, in collaboration with MUENSA, City of Cockburn to provide BBQ (100\$)

Darren to advertise interest and attendance number
9am Meet, Debrief 9:30am in water by 10am
Map organised with locations, will discuss dive spots,

Item 1.10: (Open)

Dive shed currently closed and roster will be readdressed mid-spring. Currently dive shed is open by appointment.

Item 1.12:(CLOSE)

Oxi-Sok reimbursed by Guild

Oxygen Cylinder to be reimbursed once correct avenues have been sourced.

Oxygen Administrator training will be done for technical staff Mark, Ian and Phil

Item 1.15 (Open)

- Organise or create ideas for weekly/fortnightly dives (Added by Ian Dapson)

Left open until diving conditions improve

Item 1.20: (Open)

Stall booked for the 20.09.18, Availability of helpers has been advertised in the messenger chat.

Item 1.20 has been kept open for future stall bookings.

-Jules will email Jamie from Murdoch Vikings about collaborating events

Item 1.21: (Open)

Discuss committee clothing and MUD apparel

Deduct price of plain MUD tee from committee's apparel.

Postponed until next meeting to discuss with Shelby

Item 2.3: (Jess) (Open)

Invest in some plastic reusable plates for bbqs etc from vinnies (approx 20?)

Need to organise before next BBQ for OMEO Clean Up

Item 2.6: (Jess) (OPEN)

Busselton trip 12th/13th May Jess & Shelby to organise. I will forward details and anything about costs to MUD. Will MUD put some money towards food costs to keep it affordable as was discussed for last year? Will keep details up-to-date on the drop box.

Leaving open to reschedule dive based on Abrolhos Trip Dates to liaise with Shelby

Item 2.8: (David) (Open)

Abrolhos dive trip with CRTAFE someone to organise/ book in asap so we don't miss out. Ask about people who have already been. Info on drop box.

Dates: (Two available dates)

- **5th to 7th of October 2018, (Friday – Sunday); New Students**
- **27th to 29th of October 2018, (Saturday – Monday); Continuing Students**

Overflow 27th to 29th October going ahead at this stage 6 people so far confirmed

Awaiting to see more interest if first trip can still go ahead

Item 2.11: (David) (OPEN)

Sponsorship done for BIO377 and Miriam Bell was the winner
Haven't been approached for payment by Ruth Brisbane as of yet and pending.

Item 2.12: (Ian) (OPEN)

MUDS 40th Year Anniversary should we start bouncing off ideas!
Pirate ship bouncy castle, pirate themed party near carnac.
Find founders and invite to party. Contact
Celebratory dive.
River cruise.

OPEN to discuss at further meetings.

Item 4.3 (Ian) (Open)

The Rockingham Bays Seagrass Monitoring Group has asked to do seagrass monitoring work.

Ian to email and obtain further information and still awaiting response

Item 4.5 (Committee) (Open)

\$10 per person or \$90 for table of 10
Raffle Tickets \$2 per ticket and 3 for \$5
No silent auction

Ideas for intermission in quiz:

Throw coins at Spirits and closest coin wins spirits
Bobbing apples with snorkel in buckets
Heads or Tails

QUIZ ROUND QUESTIONS:

General Knowledge: Jules
Sports: Kesia
Marine/Fish: Phil
Presidents Challenge: David
Music: Todd
History/Geography: Raoul
Bonus Round: Kesia

Item 5.1 (Phil) (Open)

Always Dive : Trip to Philippines in Jun/Jul Break 2019
Phil to investigate further for more information

Item 5.2 (Phil) Closed

Global Mailing List created to email all current emails.

Email: members@mud.org.au

Meeting Closed: 20.09.18 17:50